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Annual Reporting under Fee-for-Service Agreement – 
Tourism Saskatoon 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Tourism Saskatoon 2018 Audited Financial Statements and additional 
documents submitted under letter dated March 27, 2019 be received as information. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on April 8, 2019 
considered a letter from Todd Brandt, President and CEO, Tourism Saskatoon, 
submitting the following documents in accordance with the annual reporting 
requirements for the Fee-for-Service agreement:  
- 2018 Measures Dashboard – Final; 
- 2018 Audited Financial Statements; 
- 2019 Measures Dashboard; 
- 2019 Operating and Capital Budget Summary; and 
- Statement of Leveraging Ratio of City Funding and Event Support 
 
Your Committee received a presentation from Mr. Brandt, CEO and President, and 
Ms. Lynn Flury, Board Chair, Tourism Saskatoon, on the above annual reporting. 
 
Attachment 
Letter dated March 27, 2019 from Todd Brandt, President and CEO, Tourism Saskatoon 


